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Yoker to Knightswood 
(redetermination of means of exercise  
of public rights of passage) order 2018
Glasgow City Council proposes to consider the  
introduction of an Order under sections 2(1) and 152(2) 
of the Roads (Scotland) Act 1984.
The main features of the proposals are:
The redetermination of the rights of passage over the 
following sections of footway.
Dyke Road 
The length of existing footway on the Eastern side,  
from the extended south kerbline of Alderman Road to 
the extended north kerbline of Holehouse Drive.
Lincoln Avenue 
The length of existing footway on the Western side,  
from the extended north kerbline of Alderman Road to 
the extended south kerbline of Loanfoot Avenue.
Archerhill Road 
The length of existing footway on both sides, from the 
extended Western kerbline of Lincoln Avenue to the 
extended eastern kerbline of Bard Avenue.
A copy of the Draft Order, relevant map, statement of 
reasons and detailed report for proposing to make the 
Order are available for inspection 9am – 5pm,  
Monday to Friday inclusive at Reception, Land and 
Environmental Services, Exchange House, 231 George 
Street, Glasgow, G1 1RX.
Further information and copies of the relevant map, 
statement of reasons, detailed report can be viewed 
online at www.glasgow.gov.uk/proposedtro.
If you wish to object to these proposals, you must submit 
this in writing to Land and environmental Services,  
Sustainable Transport, 231 George street, Glasgow,  
G1 1RX or email land@glasgow.gov.uk and it must be 
received by Friday 8 December 2017.
It is the responsibility of the person making the  
objection to ensure that the Council receive it by  
the date stated above. 
Glasgow City Council asks that all persons making a 
written submission state their name and address.  
All objections must be made in writing and must contain 
a written statement of the grounds of the objection.
Support of the proposals can also be submitted using 
the above contact details.
If you require any further information, please  
phone 0141 287 9211.
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